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LEARNING WITH LOVE

If a child is at immediate risk of abuse contact Victoria Police (telephone 000).

For children and young people:

If you have a concern or a complaint about the way you or someone else have been
treated call Suzuki Music on 9830 0433 and ask for the President or Vice President.

Kathryn Bond is the General Manager and she can put you in contact.

email kbond@suzukimusic.org.au

For adults:

If you have a concern about a child’s safety or would like to report an allegation of
suspected child abuse relating to the activities of Suzuki Music contact the President or
Vice President of Suzuki Music via the General Manager Kathryn Bond.

telephone 98300433

email kbond@suzukimusic.org.au

Our commitment to child safety:

All children who participate in activities organised by Suzuki Music (Victoria) have a
right to feel and to be safe. The welfare of the children in our care will always be our
first priority. We take child safety extremely seriously, and all communications will be
handled with sensitivity and respect.

Please note: It is now a legal obligation, where there is a reasonable belief, for all adults
to report sexual offences committed by an adult against a child under the age of 16.
Reports should be made to the Victoria Police. Failure to do so is a criminal offence.



